

Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 4 OF 2020 
 
 

Swansea Lock Inner Gate Replacement Programme 
 

Swansea inner gate replacements will commence today Tuesday January 7th, with a 
planned completion for the 13th of  January. 
 
Subject to not having to undertake unexpected emergent works to pintles, it is 
expected that there will be no beam restriction in place throughout the above works 
period. 
 
The outer lock chamber is expected to remain operational throughout the works 
period for vessels up to 92m LOA. 
 
Throughout the period of works there will be periods on specific tides that no shipping 
will be able to move due to the actual fitting and removal of gates. 
 
Please coordinate prospective vessel movements with Cardiff LPS and consider as a 
point of contact for program updates and vessel scheduling. 
 
ABP will endeavour to provide updates to the program ASAP in respect to any 
potential changes. 

 
 
 

Any questions should be directed to the ABP South Wales marine department by 
contacting Local Port Services. 

  
 

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 07/01/2020 



All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


